
Gum, Tim 

From: Tim Gum 
Sent: Wednesday, September 17,1997 9:04 AM 
To: Rand Carroll 
Cc: Tim Gum; William Lemay 
Subject: HARKOW TO WILLOW CHANGE OF OPERATOR 
Importance: High 

Rand — also I will fax a very interesting letter from Willow concerning above . Thanks TWG 

Rand— I have faxed you a copy of Harlow" s response to may letter of 8/26/97 . The C-104 
change to Willow was effective 3/1/96 , we received the C-104 ' s in August and willow's bond was 

approved 3/5/97 by Santa Fe as per this letter.! believe that Harlow is still the operator of record until the C-104's 
are approved . I do not approve C-104's until it is verified that a bond is in place and not the date of the bond. 

I will send the original letter and copies back with Bill. 

Please advise the next step. 
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